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Planning Ahead…  
      
   Wednesday 16th December - T Factor – Last day of School for Students 
   Wednesday 27th January 2021 - Uniform Shop open 9.30am – 11.30am 
  Friday 29th January 2021 - Day 1 Term 1 Students Years 1-6 
  Tuesday 2nd February 2021  - Day 1 for Kindergarten 
     

 
Office: 9983 9455 
School Security: 1300 880 021 
Canteen: 9440 0356 / OOSH: 9144 4769 
https://turramurra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: turramurra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Families 

Wishing everyone a wonderful Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. 

A special thank you to the P&C for their 
special gift to me on my retirement. I am 
enjoying my special flowers now and will enjoy 
the gift in the New Year! 

Thank you to our wonderful Year 5 parents 
for all their work with the Year 6 farewell. In 
particular to Megan Wass who coordinated and 
ensured all went well, which it did. Well done 
Megan.  

Thank you also to OOSH for their lovely gift 
to me as a special farewell. I have loved 
working with you all. My gift to you will be a 
new build sometime soon, I hope! 

I have been blessed to work with an 
amazing Community and School. I will miss the 
children a lot, they have been a joy to see each 
day and they have been my world for the last 
11 years. My staff of course are also some of 
the very best you will ever find. Their 
dedication and genuine care for your children is 
second to none. I look forward to news in the 
new year. 

My very best wishes especially to all our 
Year 6 students who are moving on to High 
School and all the excitement that brings for 
them. To our departing students from other 
years we wish you well at your new Schools.  

It will be a great year with a new Principal 
to meet and new classes to settle into. 

Best wishes to you all. 

Margaret Foott 

Principal  

 

Message from The Office: 

Please remember we cannot process POP 
payments over the school holidays – please 
do not make any online payments from 
Wednesday (16th December). Thank you. 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas! 
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